
Reduced Power STA Request 
Byrne Acquisition Group, LLC 

WPTM(FM), Roanoke Rapids, North Carolina (Fac. ID No. 39676) 

 

 

Reduced Power Exhibit 
 

 On or around June 17, 2022 WPTM(FM) suffered a lightning strike and is currently 
operating at 1,130 watts (or approximately 24% of authorized TPO).  The damaged transmitter 
equipment had been returned to the manufacturer for repair and a reduced power notification was 
timely submitted to the FCC (see LMS File No. 0000193762). The anticipated repairs will not 
materialize prior to the expiration of the 30 day reduced power window, therefore, the licensee 
respectfully requests special temporary authority to operate at reduced power until that time the 
transmitter is repaired and the station can return to normal, licensed operations. 
 
 

* * * * * 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/views/public/fmDraftCopy?displayType=html&appKey=25076ff3818b1cb6018190dc1a9c0245&id=25076ff3818b1cb6018190dc1a9c0245&goBack=N

